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Route 23 Lucerne 
Valley Market bus 

stop relocates 
 

 

Effective immediately, the VVTA Route 23 bus stop 
located in front of Lucerne Valley Market is relocated to 
the southeast end of the parking lot near Highway 18. 
The bus is rerouted to the market from Barstow Road, 
turning left on Highway 18, and left into the Lucerne 
Valley parking lot bus stop. The new stop features an 
upgraded bench. 
 
QUESTIONS: If you have any questions, please call 
VVTA Routing & Scheduling Department at (760) 948-
3030 or first dial 711 for telephone for the hearing 
impaired (TDD) service. 


